
Bloodhound Missile 

A group dedicated to the preservation and 
restoration of Bloodhound SAGW equipment. 

Our aim is to support the 
preservation of Bloodhound 
Missiles, Launchers, 
Radar, Launch Control Post and 
Ancillary Equipment. 
 
The last RAF Bloodhound 
Squadron disbanded in 1991 at 
the end of the Cold War and much 
of what survives is in urgent need 
of restoration. 
 
By joining the Bloodhound Missile 
Preservation Group you will be 
part of a team active in supporting 
the remaining Bloodhound SAGW 
equipment. 
 
Membership is open to all and 
anyone with an interest or 
experience in the Bloodhound 
SAGW can join. 

For further information please 
contact Pete Harry: 

Email: contact@bmpg.org.uk 

Phone: 01299 272628 

 www.bmpg.org.uk 

Your help is needed now 

Preservation Group 

SAGW—Surface to Air Guided Weapon 


